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August 17, 1988 

Rr. Willia• Burrus 
Executive Vice President 
Aaerican Postal Workers 

Union, Al'L-CIO 
1300 L Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC · 20005-4107 

Dear Rr. Burrus: 

121 

This is in response to the issues you raised in your letter 
of December 18, 1987, and Step 4 grievance (B7C-NA-C 21, 
dated June 29, 1988) concerning the aaintenance of employee 
disciplinary records, as well as the Step 4 grievance 
{B4C-5R-C 43882) challenging the management practice of 
including in past element listings of disciplinary actions 
the original action issued and the final action resulting 
froa modification of the original action. 

In full and final settleaent of all disputes on these issues 
it is agreed that: 

1. All records of totally overturned disciplinary 
actions will be reaoved from the supervisor's 
personnel records as well as fro• the eaployee's 
Official Personnel Folder. 

2. If a disciplinary action has been aodified, the 
original action may be modified by pen and ink 
changes so as to obscure the original disciplinary 
action in the employee's Official Personnel Folder 
and supervisor's personnel records, or the original 
action •ay be deleted from the records and the 
discipline record reissued as modified. 
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